
  

  2016 Upcoming Events: 

SRVJWC  NEWSLETTER 
SADDLE RIVER VALLEY  JUNIOR  WOMAN’S  CLUB 

 

“GIVING, SUPPORTING, STRENGTHENING BEYOND THE POWER OF ONE” 

Interested in becoming a member?  Visit us online @ www.srvjwc.org | Email: contactus@srvjwc.com 

SRVJWC Holiday Party 

Executive Board:  

President Leslie Lahoud 

Vice President Aimee DeMilia  

Treasurer 
Lily Yoo &  
Patty Zaladonis 

Membership Josephine Amitsis 

Bus Mtg Secretary Judy Sica 

Board Mtg Secretary Sandra Durante 

Publicity Mary Parmelee 

Technology Tiffany Slavin 

 January Install  Dinner:  a toast to past, pre-
sent and future. Date & location TBD.  

 2/21—Cycle for Survival @ Equinox in  
Paramus: Join Team SRVJWC by registering 
http://mskcc.convio.net/goto/
SRVJWC; password: cycle2016—contact 
Allison Berwitz for more info. 

 TBD—February Business Meeting @ USR 
Fire Dept. 

Interested in volunteering for an SRVJWC Board Position, Co-Position or  Committee Chair?  
We would love your help!  

Please contact Leslie at leslieagcook@hotmail.com for more  information.  

“Princess Candy Ball” was held on Oct 3rd 
and was a magical evening.  

We raised $27k and the Trust for Agnes  
Varis matched the amount for Oasis! We 

thank everyone who supported us and we 
couldn’t have done it without the SRVJWC 

Princess Ball Committee! 
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Thank you to all the Juniors who con-
tributed to all our Fall/Winter Collec-

tions supporting: USR Cider Hill Trick or 
Treating; Candy Buy Back Program;  

Valley Children’s Hospital; Pajamas for 
both women and children at the Center 

for Hope & Safety; Thanksgiving CFA; Toy Collection for 
YCS Youth Consultation Services; Becca Boo ($427);  and 

Eduardo the Elephant Collection.  

Nov. 12, Sip & Shop Event 

State Federation  

Membership Award! 

Our club was  
recognized for  
increasing our  
membership by  

26 members in 2015!  

A warm welcome to our newest SRVJWC 

members & department chairs 

SRVJWC wishes you and your 
family a wonderful new year 

and all the best in 2016! 

 
 

 

SRVJWC thanks everyone who has supported our 2015 Events. This fall, we were able to very proudly present Oasis; The 

USR Ambulance Corp; and The USR Fire Department with checks to show our appreciation for all they do! 

 

12/10, SRVJWC 
Kids Gingerbread 
House Decorating 

Party  

11/26, SRVJWC was proud to  

support the USR 5k Run 

http://www.facebook.com/srvjwc
http://www.srvjwc.org/
mailto:contactus@srvjwc.com?subject=Membership%20Inquiry
http://mskcc.convio.net/goto/SRVJWC
http://mskcc.convio.net/goto/SRVJWC

